
 
 

 
  

Providing a safe and welcoming, sustainable, prime community. 
 

 

To:  Land Preservation Advisory Board Members 

From:   Jon Mayes    

  Jon Mayes, Chair 

Date:  June 7, 2017 

Re:  Reschedule June 14 to June 28 

 

The Land Preservation Advisory Board Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 14 has 
been rescheduled to: 

 Wednesday, June 28, at 6 pm, at the Meridian Township Service Center,  
 located in Nancy Moore Park, 2100 Gaylord Smith Court, Haslett, MI  48840.  
 

If you have any questions, contact Parks and Land Management Coordinator Jane 
Greenway at 517-853-4610 / greenway@meridian.mi.us. 

 

 

Cc: Agenda Posting 
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